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Further to the announcements released on 04 December 2020 and 03 March 2021, the nationality of 

New World Development (Hong Kong, BM94GQ4) will not change until a consultation is conducted on 

possible changes to the nationality rule within the FTSE EPRA Nareit Global Real Estate Index Series. 

 

That consultation is expected to be released shortly, with the aim being that the results will be presented 

to the FTSE EPRA Nareit Global Real Estate Index Advisory Committees for discussion in June 2021. Any 

methodology changes resulting from the consultation will be communicated in advance of their 

application, via the usual mechanisms.  
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